
Information & Discussion Breakfast: BC Energy 
Step Code
The City of Prince George and Canadian Home Builders’
Association Northern BC invite you for breakfast and an
information session on BC Energy Step Code. Please join us
on March 5, 2020, to learn about the BC Energy Step Code
and key dates related to the implementation of Step Code.
During this information session, there will be an opportunity
to ask questions and provide feedback on the
implementation of Step Code.

Date: Thursday, March 5, 2020
Time: 7:00am – 10:00am
Location: Civic Centre – Room 204, Prince George
Registration Deadline: Monday, March 2, 2020

Agenda

7:00am: Doors Open
7:30am: Breakfast
8:00am: Presentation by Alison Conroy, MEng, CEA, Passive House Consultant of Pelican 
Consulting
9:00am: Discussion
10:00am: Information Session Complete

We look forward to seeing you on March 5th!
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